
Editor’s Notes
This 2015 issue of the Journal of Clinical Speech and Language Studies includes 
three research papers and one book review. The paper by Keogh, Gibbon 
and Teahan investigated the accuracy of the Core Language Score of the 
CELF P2UK in identifying language delay in children from a disadvantaged 
community in Ireland. The paper by Allen, O’Leary and Gibbon investigated 
the impact of an unfamiliar accent on sentence comprehension in typically 
developing children; and the paper by Daly, Rodden, Antonijevic-Elliot and 
Lyons is a single case study on the outcomes of Minimal Pair Intervention 
for a child with consistent phonological disorder.

I would like to thank Dr Martine Smith in Speech and Communication 
Sciences, School of Linguistic, at Trinity College Dublin for reviewing a 
recently published title, ‘Language development and language impairment: 
A problem-based introduction’ (authored by Prof Paul Fletcher and Dr Ciara 
O’Toole).

Finally, I would like to invite members of the IASLT to submit to the Journal, 
to share the findings of your research projects!
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